
  

 

    
 

 

Waltham City Council 

Public Works and Public Safety Committee  

Minutes 

 
Monday. June 5, 2017 

 

 
Chairman Waddick called the meeting to order at 6:00 pm.  The clerk took attendance 

Councillors Fowler, Romard, Vidal, and Chairman Waddick were present.  Councillor 

Brasco was absent. 

 

Councillor Fowler moved that the minutes from the May 15, 2017 meeting be approved.  

The minutes were approved.  

 

New Matters: 

17-25 Street Opening Robin Street at 180 Lowell Street 

Ward Councillor Rourke said that since the work was next to the sidewalk he didn’t think 

the works should be done curb to curb.  Councillor Fowler moved to approve the petition 

waiving section B and requiring that sidewalks be replaced as full panels, repair work 

including the use of flowable fill and infrared treatment be subject to the approval of the 

Public Works Director and that the excavation not extend more than 12 inches into the 

roadway. The motion was approved. 

 

Tabled matters: 

Councillor Romard moved to take the matter of Sidewalk and Curbing on Harrington Rd. 

form the table.  Councillor Romard moved approval of an order setting a hearing date for 

June 26, 2017 at 7:30 and to have the Clerk work with attorney Learned on the final 

language of the order.  The motion was approved 

 

Councillor Vidal moved to adjourn.  The committee adjourned at 6:30 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 


